Dear Julia,

Thank you so much for your supportive comments about the "Hammer" story. Many people don't understand what the real punishments of long-term incarceration are; watching family memebers struggle, watching parents age and children grow without you, and the basis core feeling of helplessness to do anything effective about it. We can pray, write supportive letters, and try to come up with creative ways to show we are sorry for what we have subjected them to, but the bottom line is that our actions are so far reaching. This is why the healing process must also be allowed to be far reaching. The current prison/public safety system does not allow this and the advocacy work I do here on the blog is an effort to expose that failure. Of course I use orthodox and unorthodox means but the basic premise of all the content is to get the message out there and seek support.

Please let me know if you feel you can get involved in a deeper way. We are currently looking for a facebook manager which would only involve a minimum of work. Is that something that you may be able to fit into your schedule? We could sure use the help. Let me know.

Thank you again for your comments and you can contact me here on the blog or directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, W66927 MCI Shirley PO Box 1218 Shirley, MA 01464-1218

Take care. I am,

Sincerely Yours,

Timothy J. Muise